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$1 BILLION IN FUNDING FOR THE  
SECOND AVENUE SUBWAY CONSTRUCTION 
HAS BEEN RESTORED TO THE  
MTA CAPITAL PLAN



The Second Avenue Subway line was first proposed in 
1919—almost 100 years ago. For too long, New York 
State has been ignoring the needs of the East Side.

I am proud to report that $1 billion in funding for 
Second Avenue Subway construction has been 
restored to the MTA Capital Plan. This funding will 
keep the project moving.

Transportation infrastructure on the East Side is overwhelmed, and another subway  
line to serve our neighborhoods is desperately needed. 

This is why I have never stopped fighting for capital funding for the East Side. 

These dedicated funds are an important step in making sure that our community’s 
transportation needs are met.
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